
	

	

	
The	success	of	the	ARC	Bullion	Account	which	is	valued	in	USD	is	well	documented.	To	meet	
the	membership	demand	for	a	similar	physical	gold	investment	product	based	in	UK	Sterling	
RIO	has	launched	this	account.		
	
The	account	has	exceeded	its	objective	and	this	month	is	yet	another	which	demonstrates	
that	the	account	is	literally	worth	more	than	its	weight	in	gold.	Figures	show	that	gold	bullion	
lost	7.60%	an	ounce	in	February;	however	the	ARC	posted	a	gain	of	1.35%.	The	net	result	of	
this	performance	meant	that	the	account	had	exceeded	the	value	of	gold	bullion	by	almost	
9%	in	February.		
	
The	ARC	Sterling	continues	to	significantly	outperform	gold	bullion	in	bar	form	since	its	launch	
in	December	2014.	Detailed	analysis	of	bullion	funds	and	related	investments	outside	of	RIO	
revealed	that	their	performance	had	been	very	lacklustre.	In	a	purely	statistical	comparison,	
RIO	 ARC	 Bullion	 USD	 account	 has	 outperformed	 all	 comparable	 physical	 gold	 bullion	
investments	throughout	2014	to	date.	
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